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[Organization Name]
Regional Meeting Minutes
June 23, 2014
	Present:
	Glenda Riggs, Paula Dickson, Eileen Lewandowski

	Next meeting:
	To be announced


Announcements
Paula Dickson announced that Coastal Community Action’s annual Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon would take place on the 24th at 4:00 pm.
Paula also announced a successful Golf Tournament to raise funds for CCA was held last week end, and even though the weather was bad all had an enjoyable day and the event was successful.
Glenda Riggs announced completion of the Carteret County Domestic Violence Program’s 7th annual “100 Men for Change” campaign to support services to victims of domestic violence in the community was a record success this year, raising approximately $15,000.00 to help shelter and provide services to victims of domestic violence in Carteret County.
Discussion
Discussion centered around the lack of available, affordable housing in Carteret County, as well as the lack of employment opportunities for residents in this community.  All agreed that we need additional housing opportunities to address the homeless issue in our community.  
Further discussion centered around the paperwork and case management involved for the Rapid Re-housing program.  Small programs do not have the ability or the man power to provide this type of extensive case management without adding staff positions.  
The group also discussed the coming grant application process and how they would proceed with the application, as far as who would be acting as regional lead.  
Roundtable
Glenda Riggs announced that she felt that with her small staff of 12, she would be unable to serve as the Regional lead for the coming year but would be willing to continue to serve on the committee and be an active participant in committee activities.
It was decided by the group that upon receipt of the application for the coming year, we would meet and go over the application together, discuss concerns and ideas, and then make our decision as to who would act as regional lead for our county.  We will invite CCA’s housing specialists and case managers to the table to assist us with this process and to look at the reporting and case management requirements to aid us in submitting the application and determining how to build the budget for the coming year.  It was decided by the committee that we will schedule our next meeting after we have received the application package and will devote that meeting to reviewing the application and making decisions as to the Regional lead for the 2015 grant period.  
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